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• It gives me great pleasure to announce the new headteacher will be Mr. Joss 

Andrews. He will start in September 23 and is an experienced headteacher. I 
know you will give him a warm BH welcome. Some children have already met him 
as the Y5 school councillors were part of the appointment process. He is very 
lucky to be coming to such a stunning school with the most fabulous staff, 
children and parents. Good Luck to him! 

• Next MONDAY 8th May will be a day off school to celebrate the King’s Coronation. 

• Parents are invited into school on Friday 5th May to join in school celebrations if 
they wish, please visit the website and blog posted by Mrs. Raja-Khan. 

• Year 6 SATS begin Tuesday 9th of May and will last all week. Children need to follow 
the instructions posted by Mrs Morris on the childrens’ blogs. 

• Monday 22nd May will be Health Week and many children will be taught basic first 
aid. Details of your child’s study areas will be posted on the class blogs, PLEASE 
read them 

• We break up on Friday 26th May and the children come back on Wednesday 7th 
June. Breakfast club will be available on the 7th. 

• Gentle reminder- school day starts at 8;45 am- latest children should be coming 
through the gates is 8.40 am as this gives them 5 minutes to organize themselves 
before registration. 

• School does NOT authorize holidays in term time. If a child misses 10 sessions 
this will automatically incur a fine. 

 
Finally let’s have a great Summer 2 term, let’s all enjoy our final weeks in whatever 
capacity it is. Just remember to be kind because what you give is what you receive and 
the smallest acts of kindness make a huge difference. 
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